
PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWN OF GLASTONBURY, CT 

 
On August 19, 2020, the duly authorized agent of the Glastonbury 
Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Agency approved an above-
ground pool within the wetlands’ upland review area at 59 Pilgard 
Lane. 
   

Megan Abernathy, property owner    
         
   
 
      
      
  

    
 

 


